2020 VBS FAQs

Onsite? Online? Which one?
Both! This year, VBS is both online and onsite. To understand what we mean, here’s our schedule:

Sunday, June 21 — Online or Onsite (6:00 — 7:30 p.m. — South Parking Lot near Entry #3)
Monday, June 22 - Online

Wednesday, June 24 Online or Onsite (6:00 — 7:30 p.m. — South Parking Lot near Entry #3)
Friday, June 26 - Online

Sunday, June 28 — Online or Onsite (6:00 — 7:30 p.m. — South Parking Lot near Entry #3)
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For those wishing to participate online-only, recordings of all of our content will be available online.

How long will the online content be available?

If you fall behind or miss a day, don’t worry! We'll keep all of our VBS content up on our VBS page
(clcs.org/vbs) throughout the summer. You can catch up any time.

What are you doing to keep my child safe at VBS?

Many of our onsite activities will take place outside, weather permitting.

Whether inside or outside, we encourage families to practice social distancing. Families will sit together
for all of our onsite activities, because this year’s VBS is family-focused. To make distancing as simple as
possible, distancing locations have been marked in our chairs and pews.

We ask all families to wear masks whenever inside. We will have extra masks available when you arrive.

Family-focused VBS?

We want you to grow in faith as a family, so we’ve designed many of our activities to be done together
with your children. Through skits, games, and crafts, you and your children will have many opportunities
to both learn and discuss how “Jesus power pulls us through!”

Many of our outside opportunities will take place in the grass area between our church and school near
Entry #3. You are welcome to bring along your own blankets or chairs for your family to enjoy, but we
will also make our folding chairs available for your use.

Can my child register late?
Yes! Though we may run out of craft materials for the take-home bags, we’d love to have you join for
either our onsite or online VBS activities.

Can | invite friends and family from out of town to watch the videos?
Yes! If you like a video, please share it. Jesus is meant to be shared, and our videos are too.

Can I still volunteer?
Yes! Contact Kara Hiatt (connections@clcs.org) to learn how you can help.



